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03rd April 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

 

 Further to our notice on the 23rd March regarding of the closure of 

the Port of Lautoka, we would like to provide an update based on events 
since. 

 

 

The Ports of Suva & Lautoka are now both open and we are taking cargo 

bookings to & from these ports for import & export cargo. Bear in mind that 
there is still a quarantine zone around the city of Lautoka and so movement 

of cargo in & out of this zone are still restricted until the 7th of April. This 

situation is being reviewed regularly by local authorities. 

 
Since 0500hrs this morning, due to new cases of Covid-19 in the area, the 

city of Suva is also now a quarantined zone for the next 14 days. Here too, 

whilst our ships are still able to discharge and load cargo, movement of 

cargo and containers in & out of this zone are still restricted until the expiry 
of the quarantine period on the 17th of April. 

 

 

We remain at your service to find solutions to keep your cargo moving and 

our local logistics and international shipping services operational. We will 
keep you informed as the situation develops. Please contact our local 

representative Pacific Forum Line Fiji Agencies for any further information. 

Our offices remain open as essential services, with the necessary 

precautions in place for our staff. 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line  


